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Dear Bill,

I have recently moved to North Carolina from the
Cleveland, Ohio area. A short time ago I met a retired
Airforce Master Sargent who participates in reunions
with his previous Airforce buddies.

I have always wanted to try to contact my crew
but did not know how to go about it. Pete gave me your
name and address and suggested I write to you.

I was in the 8th Airforce 306th Bomb Group (H).
I completed 32 operational missions. My last one being
August 8, 1944. We were at Thorligh Field, Bedford,
England. My pilot's name was Bill Breslin. Our B-17
was named "St. Anthony". The name of the Commanding
Officer who signed my "Returnies to the Zone of the
Interior" form looks like "Mauri Saluda", the Flight
Surgeon's name looks like "James E. McCluny.

I would be most appreciative if you would send me any infor-
mation you might have. I would certainly like to attend the next
reunion if I possibly could.

Sincerely,

PAUL A. MORABITH
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DOGWOOD

from a lino-cut (7x18 in.)

by
Fannie Mennen



